
Happiest Holidays from the Rebedews! 

We are thrilled to be sending out the annual 

edition of our holiday newsletter. It has been a 

busy year for us with several big changes. 

In May we both graduated from the UW School of 

Medicine and Public Health.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We adopted two cats shortly after graduation. 

Chloe was from the Humane Society in Fond du 

Lac and Pearl was from Dane County Friends of 

Ferals in Madison. Even though they came from 

different shelters, in different cities, they hit it off 

right away and have been fast friends from the 

start. They are both very sweet and friendly.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chloe is on the top perch and she is 4 years old, 

Pearl is on the second perch and she is 1 year 

old. We love having them as part of our family. 

We started our residency training this summer. 

David is in the Family Medicine program in 

Waukesha and Katie is in the Pediatrics program 

in Madison. Our residency training will be 3 years, 

each year divided into 4 week blocks that are 

spent in different areas within our specialties.  

 

 

 

 

 

Above is the American Family Children’s Hospital 

where Katie spends much of her time, and below 

is Waukesha Memorial Hospital where David 

works.  

 

 

 

 

 

Our new apartment is on the far east side of 

Madison so that we could have a home that is 

between our residency programs. 

Loki recently moved to a new stable that is closer 

to our new apartment. He just moved this week, 

and so far he is settling in very well.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy holidays!  
 

With Love, 

      ~Katie, David, Chloe, Pearl, & Loki 


